MIN MIN ON COUNTY

Vol. 6

July 28, 1979 No. 32

Good morning! Welcome to a beautiful day. The weather is supposed to be really super-sunny and warm, with a chance, just a slight chance of rain. From what I hear, the O/A Fire last night was really something to see. All reports indicate that it was one of the best ever. Hope you all enjoyed yourselves.

FROM WEST CAMP-Goodbye to Troop 163 -- Welcome to Troop 89.

O/A Feed tickets are still available from "Swannie". Ticket sales will end at 6:00 this evening, so be sure to get your ticket now, if you wish to attend. And, thanks, again, to all Scouts, Scouters and Staff who made the O/A fire last night so great.

Church Services tomorrow morning-Catholic Service at 9:00; Protestent at 10:00. Jewish Service at 5:00 this evening.

Retreat tomorrow at 5:45, full uniform is required.

Horserides start Monday, again, 2, 3, and 4:00.

All High Adventure Patches and Skill Awards can be purchased from "Swannie".

ORDER OF THE ARROW-"I would like to extend my personal thanks to all that were involved with the Order of the Arrow Calling-Out last evening. Indeed it was one of the most impressive ceremonies in the history of our lodge. We have a lodge to be quite proud of. Thanks again!!" From Ken Beauvais, Lodge Chief

FROM AHITUY: The meeting scheduled for tomorrow is cancelled.

FROM THE EASTERN ZONE-If you plan to attend the O/A Feed Saturday night, you'll need to purchase a ticket. They are on sale at both East and West Camp offices and cost \$1.50. Ticket sales will stop at 6:00 PM and no tickets will be sold at the door. If you don't have a ticket, you will not be allowed in; this includes staff and members of the ritual team. Unit leaders, please tell any visitors of new adults/scouts that have come up, that they will also need to purchase a ticket for the feed.

Mohawk Village has shower clean-up today. Cheyenne Village has shower clean-up tomorrow. (Scrub-a-dub-dub, guys!)

So long to Troops 18, 36 and 179. We hope you had an enjoyable stay (Read on, please)

and a safe trip home. See you next year.

And, a hearty welcome to Troop 188 from NWSC. Hope your stay will be a good one.

A special welcome to our friends, allies and particularly, brother Scouts, from across the big Atlantic pond. Today, 25 English Scouts and their leaders are arriving to spend two weeks in our beautiful northern woods. They will be staying in East Camp and we do hope they have a super time.

East Eco/Con-Env. Science group A, meet at 2:00; Group B, 3:00; Group C-3:30; Group D, 4:00. Prepare by reading the material for 7, 8 or 9 and #5, if you have not completed it.

GOOD-BYE TO SOME



HELLO TO OTHERS